
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Erin and Emily 

Year 1    - Maisie and Joey 

Year 2    -  Bradley and Franky 

Year 3    -  All of Year 3  

Year 4    -  Rosie and Angus 

Year 5 –  Harper and Leanna-Rose 

Year 6 –          Maddie and Oakley 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 24th March 2025, was 96.4%. Congratulations to our 

Reception class on achieving 100% this week. You are all superstars! 😊 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Reception  100% 

2nd Year 3 98.5% 

3rd Year 2 98.2% 

   

 
Comic Relief Update 

Thank you to all our children and families for their support last Friday, raising 

funds for the Comic Relief charity. We raised a fantastic £195.94! 

 
 

 

School Games Day 

As advised by Parentmail earlier today, we have our annual School Games Day on Tuesday 1st April. The whole 

school will be participating in numerous sporting activities and events around the school. The day will very 

much be about the enjoyment of sport and also helping the children to develop the Olympic and School Games 

values of honesty, determination, self-belief, passion, teamwork and respect. 

 

Please make sure that your child comes to school in their PE kit 

on this day. 

 
Please note, this event is in addition to our annual Sports Day. 

Parents are not invited to spectate on School Games Day but we will 

look forward to welcoming you to Sports Day in the summer as 

usual. 
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Year 3 visit to Peterborough Cathedral 

Year 3 had a wonderful day at Peterborough Cathedral on 

Thursday. Children undertook a carousel of activities in 

groups, based on the Easter story, before coming 

together to make their ‘Easter pizza’. This consolidated 

their learning from the morning. The children listened 

well and Cathedral staff commented on how impressed 

they were with the level of understanding from the class. 

A big thank you to all adults who supported us. Well done 

Year 3! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Family Learning - Healthy Me (Mental Health 

and Well-Being) 

Just a reminder that the adjacent workshop is 

due to take place next week. There are still 

places available if you would like to be involved. 

 

Please click on the link below and complete the 

Google form to reserve your place.  

 

https://forms.gle/yqn7MhTgsJ6MYd4c9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA 

Our PTFA are inviting children to come to school next 

Friday, 4th April, dressed in Spring and Easter colours, 

for a suggested donation of £1. Remember, all money 

raised goes towards supporting our PTFA to provide 

activities/events/resourcing that enhance your child’s 

learning/school experience. 

 

There is also an Easter competition running during the 

holidays to create your own Easter garden. 

 

Please bring these to school on Friday 25th April for 

judging and prize giving. We can’t wait to see your 

wonderful creations      

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/yqn7MhTgsJ6MYd4c9


 
 

 

TTRS Champ!  

Congratulations, this week, go to William, for being our champion on Times Tables Rock Stars. Well done on 

your award!      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates     

Monday 31st March –  EYFS Show and Tell - Mother’s Day Surprises 

Tuesday 1st April - School Games Day – ALL CHILDREN TO WEAR PE KIT PLEASE 

Wednesday 2nd April -  Family Learning Workshop – ‘Healthy Me’ 

Thursday 3rd April -  Year 2 Class Assembly @ 9.45am 

 Rocksteady Concert @ 2.15pm 

Friday 4th April -  PTFA Dress Down Day – Spring and Easter Colours (£1 donation) 

End of Term 4     

 

Please read the 

following 

information from 

Lawrance Park: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Users of Children's Playground and Park 

Work to replace some dated equipment with new will commence at 8.00 am Monday 

31st March. The playground is planned to remain open and the area being worked on 

will be fenced off. The items impacted will be the Naseby Tower and the orange 

climbing frame. As with all projects, thing can change, if so we will update through 

social media. As yet, we are awaiting completion date from the contractors. 

 

By necessity, there will also be some vehicle movement within the Park itself. The 

contractors are used to working in similar environments and have supplied risk 

assessments. As always, the Trustees ask you, as parents and guardians, to ensure 

all children are supervised when in the playground and in the park: please be 

particularly vigilant at this time.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 


